
 

W/C 15th March 2021 

Hello, 

We have had a lovely week, welcoming 

everyone back into the unit and settling in 

the new children. Everyone was really happy 

to see each other and make either new 

friends or re-establish old ones. 

We are continuing with our dinosaur theme 

and have been busy turning the water tray 

into a swamp and visiting the Dino museum. 

World book day was a great success and it 

was great to see everyone dressed up as 

their favourite characters, even the staff! 

We now have the hall again on a Wed for PE, 

at the moment we are still not getting 

changed but if they are in on a Wed, could 

you please send you child in something 

suitable for PE, thank you. 

Have a good weekend 

Mrs Morrell, Mrs Cruse, Mrs Spence and Miss 

Sandford. 

 


